
 N A T I O N A L  E L E C T R I C A L  C O N T R A C T O R S  A S S O C I A T I O N   

This update is designed to bring you important information regarding COVID-19. When pertinent information arises, we will 
condense it into this communication. We will be doing so as long as there is information that needs to be passed along.   

 

 

White Paper to Help Determine Project-Specific Loss of Productivity Related to COVID-19 and Other Impacts 
There is no question the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic has impacted the construction industry as a whole, including the mechanical, 
electrical, and plumbing (MEP) trades. The MEP trades have aligned in a collaborative effort to bring to you and the construction 
industry the white paper below, "Project-Specific Loss of Productivity Analysis Methodologies". Click here to read more and to 
access the white paper. 

 

For any questions or concerns, please contact Tim Gauthier, Executive Manager at tim@orecolneca.org.  

All COVID-19 related information is available at https://www.orecolneca.org/ 
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